
                                

  

 

 

Our Lady of Victory 
490 Charles Street 
Gatineau, Québec 

J8L 2K5 

23rd SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

SEPTEMBER 3 - 4, 2022 

St. Malachy 
3889 Route 315 
Mayo, Québec 

J8L 3Z8 

Sunday 9:00 a.m. Celebration of the Eucharist Saturday 7:00 p.m. 

 
Pastor  

 
Father Gregory Murray 

 

 
                                                                   180, boul. Mont-Bleu 
                                                                 Gatineau (QC)  J8Z 3J5 

                                    www.diocesegatineau.org 
 

Rectory 490 Charles Street, Gatineau, Québec, J8L 2K5                                                                            

Secretary Monique Simpson 

Email olv@videotron.ca 

Office Hours Monday: 9:00 am - 12:00 pm 

Wednesday: 9:00 am - 11:00 am 

Thursday: 1:00 pm  -   4:00 pm 

Telephone (819) 986-3763 

Website www.stmalachyolv.com 

Confessions Available 15 minutes before every weekend mass 

Baptisms By appointment.  Registration required.  Please call the Rectory. 

Weddings Couples must call the Rectory for an appointment at least one year prior to their date of marriage to allow 
adequate preparation time. 

Welcome to new 
Parishioners 

We welcome you to our parish! Please introduce yourself after Mass and call the Rectory to register. 

  

 
 

MASSES 

Thursday Sept. 8th OLV 9:00 a.m. Maureen Dunning by Peter & Penny Dunlop 

Saturday Sept. 10th St. Malachy 7:00 p.m. Albert, Rose & Violet Burke by Alvina Haley 

Sunday Sept. 11th OLV 9:00 a.m. 
Edward Findlay by Monique, Ken, Tammy & Karen Simpson 
Gaston Deschatelets by The Family 

 
 

 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 

Aug 27-28, 2022  Sunday Offering $ 1176.00 $ 132.00 

Aug 27-28, 2022  Fuel     278.00    120.00 
Thank you for your contributions 



 
FOOD FOR THOUGHT 

 
23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
First Reading: 

 
Responsorial Psalm: 

 
Second Reading: 

 
Gospel: 

Wisdom 9.13-18 
 
Lord, you have been our dwelling place in all generations 
 
Philemon 9b-10, 12-17 
 
Luke 14.25-33 

Lord, as you spoke, you were on your way to Jerusalem and the passion. The cross was not a 
little ornament to wear round the neck, but a terrifying symbol of evil, torture and death. 
 
There may be feel-good times in my piety, but I must be ready for the feel-fear times, too, when I 
join you in your darkest hour. 

 

 
 

 
OUR LADY OF VICTORY & ST. MALACHY NEWS 

 
 
Bulletins:  We are back to the weekly Church bulletin.  Hopefully you all had a great summer and are looking forward to our weekly 
news. 
 
Office hours:  Please note that the office will be closed on Monday, September 5th and open on September 6th. 
 
Father Greg:  Can be reached at St. Aloysius at 819-663-5244 and Carol (secretary) will take your message or forward you to 
Father, if he is in.  
 
Father Away:   Will be away from September 12th to 15th for a Regional Meeting with his Order. 
 
Baptism:  The sacrament of Baptism will be celebrated at St. Malachy’s parish on Saturday, September 17th, during the Saturday 
evening mass.  This will lengthen the usual celebration considerably.  We hope many of you will attend, lending your Christian 
support to a young parent who is attempting to raise her child in the faith.  Thank you for your understanding.  Fr. Greg. 
 
FOUND:  An earring was found in the church hall on July 14th.  If you have lost one please call the office. 
 
Looking for owner:  There was a rack (like a rack to hold quilt) in the old Bingo room (bottom of stairs at the right of the entrance) 
found and we would like to return it to the owner.  If it is yours – please call the office. 
 
Still collecting:  Used postage stamps, pop tabs and used candles.  Also, your weekly donation of egg cartons and food for our 
local Food Bank. 
 
 

OLV Lector / Ushers schedule 
DATE LECTOR USHERS 

September 4th Linda C. Lyall & Gail 

September 11th Virginia Ken & Bill R. 

September 18th Aggie Lyall & Gail 

September 25th Diane D. Ken & Bill R. 

NOTE:  USHERS WILL GUIDE YOU TO COMMUNION ONLY.   
ON EXITING YOU ARE ASKED TO LEAVE YOUR PEWS ON YOUR OWN. 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

OFFICE OF THE ARCHBISHOP 
 

The Directory for Bishops stipulates that the diocesan pastor should make a pastoral visit of his parishes every five years. 
I made such a visit shortly after my arrival in Gatineau in 2011. I had intended to do a second one a few years ago, but our 
diocesan synodal process and the subsequent pandemic forced me to postpone that project. I believe the time has come to 
put my good intentions into action. I am therefore announcing an episcopal pastoral visit of the parishes of the archdiocese 
beginning this October.  

 
     I propose to proceed by zones. The tentative schedule for the English Zone is from January 15 to February 15, 2023. 
     For each of the zones, I would like to form a team of priests and some lay leaders to prepare, animate and evaluate the 
visit. Among the proposed activities: a regional retreat, workshops on the priorities identified during the synodal consultation 
(living liturgies, welcoming parishes, sharing the Word), sessions on evangelization, etc.  
 
     Each parish will be invited to make an analysis of its vitality, based on guidelines that will be provided to them in 
preparation for the visit. This will allow us to look together at the future of Christian life in the area and the paths to follow to 
ensure the spread of the Gospel in the community. 
 
     I ask all the faithful of the diocese to hold this visit in their prayers starting today. Together, let us live this time as a 
moment of celebration, discernment and communion. 
  
                                                                               + Paul-André Durocher 
 

 
 

 
Adoration Thursdays  - St. Grégoire Parish 

 
The Church is open every Thursday from 1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 
Place of silence 

 
     REST …… HEALING …… PEACE 

 
 
 
 Looking for more information on church items, please view our website at: 

www.stmalachyolv.com 


